Zebulon Board of Commissioners
Special Called Meeting
Minutes
August 30, 2023

Present: Glenn York, Beverly Clark, Quentin Miles, Shannon Baxter, Larry Loucks, Jessica Harrison, Joe
Moore-Town Manager, Mike Clark-Planning, Lisa Markland-Town Clerk

This was a meeting of the East Wake Local Government Association which includes the boards from
Wendell, Knightdale, Rolesville and Zebulon as well as their Town Managers, clerks and various other
staff members.

Mayor Virginia Gray welcomed everyone and introduced the speakers for the evening. Iona Thomas with
McAdams was present to speak on greenways and trails.

Town Manager, Marc Collins, gave an update on their new town hall building and thanked everyone for
coming out.

A meal was shared beginning at 6:15pm before presentations began at 7:00pm.

Iona Thomas gave a presentation on trails and greenways and that 2023 was the year of the trail and the
great trail state program that had been developed.

Ms. Thomas talked about details such as feasibility, design, cost and how to get a trail on the ground. The
NCDOT Grant program was also discussed.

Community Updates

Kelly Amold gave the update for Rolesville.
Joe Moore gave the update for Zebulon.

Bill Summers gave the update for Knightdale.
Marc Collins gave the update for Wendell.
Iona Thomas was thanked for her presentation.
The meeting wrapped up at 8:15pm.

Adopted this the 11" day of September 2023.
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